
                       Prayer Renewal for DeKalb District

   Since 1980, Dr. Terry Teykl has been actively teaching and preaching on one 
topic: mobilizing the local church to pray and win the lost! A United 
Methodist pastor, he has spent his life encouraging and teaching the local 
church how to develop a meaningful relationship with God.

   "Sometimes as Christians we wind things up so tight that we break them. 
But prayer is God's idea. Our responsibility is to participate not 
produce....He makes it work." -Terry Teykl

____________________________________________________________________________

  

   The L3 Covenant churches of Polo, Sycamore, Prophetstown, Oregon and 
Sterling Wesley are pleased to sponsor this prayer workshop on Saturday, 
September 28th at Sterling Wesley from 9-3. Cost for this workshop is $25.00.
( covers all materials and a boxed lunch) * It is asked that checks are made 
payable to Wesley UMC with the notation of 'prayer summit' on memo line. 
All those wishing to participate must send registration and payment to 2200 
16th Ave. Sterling, IL. 61081 no later than Sept. 15th. 

_____________________________________________________________________________

I will be there!!

Name_________________________________ Church 
________________________________

Contact number_______________________ 
email__________________________________

      If you would like further information regarding what to expect in this 
workshop, please visit PowerPointPress.com




